February 18, 2011

Ballclub.com
Baseball Around the World
Ciro M. Whooley
781-696-3404
cwhooley@ballclub.com

Dear Mr. Whooley,

On behalf of the Boys and Girls Club of Stoneham, I'd like to thank you and your customers, who contributed to the Baseball Around the World program at Ballclub.com, for your donation of the baseball equipment to the Boys & Girls Club of Stoneham. Your donation was greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Donna Di Virgilio

Director of Program Development Boys & Girls Club of Stoneham

15 Dale Court

Stoneham, Ma 02180

Phone: 781-438-6770 Fax: 781-438-0597

ddivirgilio@bgcstoneham.org

BOYS & GIRLS CLUB
OF STONEHAM

Boys & Girls Club of Stoneham 15 Dale Court P.O. Box 80064 Tel 781-438-6770 Fax 781-438-0597 www.bgcstoneham.org

Officers Gloria Devine President

Rick Catino Vice President Interim Treasurer

Scott Fraser Secretary

Board of Directors
John Anderson
Cameron Bain
Kristine Blum
Gerry Deviller
Bruce V. King
Almyra LaBerge
Kevin Mason
Lynda Torregrossa

**Executive Director** AnnMarie J. Tanzella

BE SAFE BE FUN BE-LONG